
 

 

 

 

“Having gifts that differ according to the grace given to us, let us use them” 

(Romans: 12,6) 

 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 
 
What a great week we have had culminating in our Golden Book assembly with children 
chosen from each year group for a fantastic piece of work completed this week.  Well 
done to those who were the first names in the book, I look forward to seeing you at our 
tea party! 
 
Thank you to the PTA for busily organising and facilitating a fundraising event today – 
more news to come but let us just say Christmas came early! 
 
Unfortunately, this half term we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Grant from the office 

(Emma).  We thank her for all her hard work and wish her all the best for the future.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to those who have already been in touch to offer time and skills to support 

us in school – I am in the process of organising a google form to let you know areas we are 

looking for support with – please look out for this! 

 

 

St Paulinus Newsletter 

 

Your school needs you! 

We need volunteers to support in many different areas within 

our school. 

Please look out for a google form soon to see if there are 

ways you can support us. 

In the meantime if you have any spare time you could use to 

volunteer, please do get in touch! 



 

Up-coming diary dates:  

Date Event 

Sunday 24th September Harvest Festival at St Paulinus Church  
during 10am family service 

Tuesday 26th September Languages day 

Tuesday 26th September Meet the teacher 3:45pm and repeated at 
4:15pm 

Wednesday 27th September Year 4 to Church 

Wednesday 4th October Year 3 to Church  

Thursday 5th October Governors Quiz Night 

Monday 9th October Meet the SLT 9am and repeated at both 
2:45pm and 5pm 

Tuesday 10th October Mental Health Day – Wear Yellow 

Wednesday 11th October Whole school to church for St Paulinus 
Day - Mission Week 

 

 

Communication Reminder: 

We know that communication with class teachers can be difficult with busy pick up 

times and so we have brand new email addresses that will connect you straight with 

your child’s class teacher and the SLT.  Contacts are as follows: 

Mrs Cusselle: reception@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Miss Dyer: year1@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Mrs Marris: year2@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Mr Hogan: year3@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Mrs Pike: year4@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Miss Childs: year5@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Mrs Taylor and Mrs Sukonik: year6@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Mrs Rhodes and Mrs Sukonik: slt@st-paulinus.bexley.sch.uk 

Please do bear in mind that teachers are teaching throughout the school day and so 

may not see emails immediately, therefore any urgent messages such as ones about 

appointments and pick up arrangements should still go through the school office.  

Teachers will endeavour to respond to emails in a timely manner during working hours 

but that will not normally be the same day.  
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